
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Lulav/Etrog Order Form 

 
 

Dear Congregants: 
 
This fall, Sukkot begins on Sunday evening, September 23, 2018. I would like to encourage as 
many of you as possible to order Lulavim and Etrogim AND to arrange to pick them up prior to the 
onset of the holiday in order that you may use them to their maximum effect – regardless of 
whether you are building a Sukkah or not. 
 
Please inform me either in writing, by phone (610-667-5000 x111), e-mail 
(lalbert@harziontemple.org) or in person by Thursday, September 6.   
No orders can be accepted after this date.  
 
The cost remains the same as last year – $45! 
 
Sincerely and with wishes for a wonderful New Year (5779) ahead, 
 
Laurie Albert 
Clergy Administrator 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 
Lulav/Etrog Order Form                                 Number of sets requested ___________ 
 
Please indicate below when you wish to pick up your Lulav and Etrog: 
 
Name______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone Number ______________________________________________________________ 
 
Cell Phone Number  __________________________________________________________ 
 
E-mail  _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
I can pick up my Lulav and Etrog on: 

Friday, September 21 –  between 9 AM and 12 PM _______ 

Sunday, September 23 –  between 9 AM and 12:30 PM or after 6 PM Service _______ 

At Sukkot Services (9:15 AM) on Monday, September 24 _______ 
 
Or call Laurie to make special arrangements. 
 
 
 


